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Parent Questionnaire

1. Since my child has entered nursery I feel they have made good progress.  Strongly Agree 86%

Agree 14%

Disagree 

Strongly Disagree 

Don’t Know

2. My child enjoys coming to nursery

      Strongly Agree 86%

      Agree 14%

      Disagree 

     Strongly Disagree

     Don’t Know

3. The nursery keeps me informed about my child’s progress.                                                  

Strongly Agree 71%

 Agree 21%

Disagree 7%

Strongly Disagree 

Don’t Know

4. The nursery has a good reputation in the local community.                

           Strongly Agree 86%

          Agree 14%

          Disagree 

         Strongly Disagree 

         Don’t Know 

5. There is good leadership and the nursery is managed well.                  Strongly Agree 65%

Agree 28%

Disagree 

Strongly Disagree 

Don’t Know 7%

6. I feel at ease to approach the nursery about any concerns. 

           Strongly Agree 79%

          Agree 21%

         Disagree 

         Strongly Disagree 

        Don’t Know

7. I would recommend the nursery to others. 

           Strongly Agree 86%

           Agree 14%

          Disagree 

          Strongly Disagree 

         Don’t Know

Any other comments

· The Snug is amazing and both my boys have gained loads of confidence since being in there.  My child is always talking about his key workers.  Thank you to all of the amazing staff t Clervaux for looking after my boys. Received a letter about Boo Baskets in the September and nothing has ever been mentioned directly or resources sent home as it stated in the letter – “I am very sorry about this.  The letter should have made it clear that if your child does not stay for 15 hours then it doesn’t apply to them.  However please be assured that the activities are done daily with the children.  If you would like the opportunity to take these home please see your child’s key worker and we will be happy for this to take place.”

· Difficult for working parents to do everything – “If there are certain things that you would really like to attend please see Mrs Parker as I am always happy to run extra sessions of things.”

· Could not be happier with the nursery.  Staff are friendly and approachable and knowledgeable and the child are all happy.
· Best nursery I have ever seen.  My oldest is now 16 and the nursery is still outstanding.  All my children have come to this nursery and there is no competition!
· I am really pleased with my children’s progress at Clervaux.  They love coming to nursery.  Thank you to all the staff who work so hard for them.
· My son attended 15 hours in 2018 and now attends 30 hours.  He absolutely thrives here, has made lots of friends and even asks to come to nursery at a weekend.  The staff are so welcoming, friendly and always put the children’s best interest first.  The environment is perfect for the children to thrive in all areas of their development.  I can’t thank you all enough and wouldn’t recommend anywhere else!
· Couldn’t fault anything about the nursery.  It’s an asset to the community!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dress up Day


On Wednesday the 8th of Jan we are having a dress up day to push away those winter blues.  We are going to provide cakes etc but a 50p donation would really help us to do this.  Many thanks!








30 Hour Code


If your child comes to nursery for 30 hours, could you please check the code and re validate it please? Thanks!





Red Group Cake Sale


On the 22nd of January it is Red groups turn to bring in cakes for our cake sale.  Don’t forget your pennies!





Remember


Could everyone please remember to return library books, Learning Journals and the group bear on time please?  Could you also ensure your child’s name is in clothing and Velcro shoes are worn to support independence in nursery?  Thanks





Eyes on the Child


A reminder that if your child is absent from school for more than 2 days we will organise an eyes on the child visit.  This policy was adopted by the nursery some years ago.





Toys


Please remember do not send your child in with toys as a few have been lost and broken and we know how upsetting this can be for any child.  Thanks





Kids Club


There are still some places available in out of school club.  Breakfast Cub runs from 7.30am and after school club ends at 6.10pm.  It is open for children aged 3 – 11.  We are offering a free taster session if you would like to try it out first.








Have an amazing January
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